
Next Generation Human Computer Interaction 

Now it´s possible to control a computer using nothing but your eyes.
Just look at the screen and things start to happen!

For you to try today!

During the spring of 2008 a new form of 
human computer interface has been 
developed. Using eye trackers to record 
the direction of eye gaze we have created 
a prototype for new way of interacting 
with computers. 

To evaluate the functionality of this  
prototype we need your help. The test will 
require about 30 minutes of your time. 
The test aims at gathering data on 
peoples experience of using the interface.

Your participation is anonymous, no 
information can later on be traced back to 
you. The combined results of the study 
will be presented in a masters thesis 
published by the end of May. 

We seek
- 20-30 Participants 
- Male or Female
- Any age
- Any background

Why participate
- It´s fresh, it´s fun and you were
  among the first in the world to try it.

Please notice
- You are free to dismiss the experiment   

at any time - without any reason what 
so ever.

- Please do not wear any mascara as it 
might interfere with the eye tracker.

What:     Gaze Interaction Evaluation 
When:    21 April - 27 April 2008
Where:   Humanistlaboratoriet in the basement of the SOL library. 
Time:     12.00 - 19.00

If you wish to participate send an email with your name and the day & 
time that will be the best choice for you to the address below.

  eye@martintall.com
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